
 
                                                                                                                                 
 
 
                                                                          
 
 

Finished and ready to submit?  
You have 2 options! 

Choose this option if 
you’re capable of taking 
a high resolution photo 
and are looking for 

convenience! 
Take a high quality image of your 

child’s artwork. Visit 
square1art.com/shop/upload  

-follow the prompts to get your 
child’s artwork loaded directly 

to the website!  

Choose this option if 
you want to ensure the 
highest quality image 

and don’t mind coming to 
school! 

Bring your artwork to AEEC during 
regular school hours, and leave 
it with Ms. Mary in the front 
office. You’ll need to bring it 

by Friday September 25th!  

I’m looking forward to seeing your beautiful creations! Let me know if you have questions: 
lmfbasgier@auburnschools.org 


